
 

 From:   Susan Patten <jwpatten@sbcglobal.net>    

     [ add to contacts  ]

 To:  sunrise@aspeneg.com

 Cc:

 Date:  Friday, June 01, 2007 04:15 pm

 Subject:  possible Gaskill Peak SDGE tower?

To Whom It May Concern: 
I am a resident of 10+ yrs here off Gaskill Peak Rd. in Alpine, CA.  I recently learned that there is a proposal to place a 
"tower" on top of Gaskill Peak.  That's very disturbing to me and many others in this community.  Not only is the peak the 
focus of our community but it is beautiful to look at....right now.  We also are a extreme fire hazard area.  When there are 
lightening storms in the fire season the forestry often places their trucks at the entrance to our road due to the extreme 
danger to us.   
  
If you put a tower on that mountain, it would be such an eyesore to all who come up and all who live here.  It would be a 
fire hazard to us in that the clearings to lead up to or along the "lines" with attract off roaders even if it were illegal to use 
them.  Their vehecles send out sparks, the people are careless, and we would be at grave risk to fire.  Our area only has 
one road that leads to our area.  A dirt road.  If a fire were to start due to the placement of this tower we would not have 
enough time to get out since it is so very close to our homes.  Our lives would be in your hands and that's how we would 
see it. 
DO NOT DO THIS.  LOOK FOR ANOTHER MORE ISOLATED, SAFER PLACE FOR YOUR TOWER. 
  
Very concerned resident of Carveacre. 
Sue Patten 
3720 Emmanuel Way 
Alpine CA  91901 
619 445-4499 
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